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January 29, 2021

CITY OF ROCKY FORD - CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING

SPECIAL MEETING: 6:00 p.m. - The purpose of the special meeting is to consider, discuss and possibly change the
payment option for the vac truck and two (2) executive sessions.

Rocky Ford City Council met in special session at 2:30 p.m. on Friday, January 29, 2021 at 408 N. Main Street. Mayor Susan
Jung called the meeting to order. Those present at roll call were:
Mayor: Susan Jung
Councilmembers: Daryl Grasmick, Peggy Sue Corbin-Romero, Rich Geist, Jolly Rose, Cuco Ruiz and Sherri Cordova
Staff: City Manager Shannon Wallace and Finance/HR Director Azucena Estrada

Finance Director Azucenda Estrada suggested to Council that they reconsider the payment option for the vac truck that was
previously authorized. She suggested that Council authorize the purchase “outright” instead of the financing. The City auditors
are also in favor of this option as it saves the City over $19.000. Councilmember Rose moved to authorize and allow the
outright purchase instead of financing. The motion was seconded by Councilmember Grasmick. Voting results were:

YES Grasmick, Corbin-Romero, Geist, Rose, Ruiz, Cordova, Jung

NO None

ABSENT None
Motion carried 7-0

EXECUTIVE SESSION

Councilmember Rose moved to go into executive session pursuant to C.R.S. §24-6-402(4)(b); with regards to a conference
with the City Attorney for the purpose of receiving legal advice on specific legal questions. Those going into executive session
will be Daryl Grasmick, Peggy Sue Corbin-Romero, Rich Geist, Jolly Rose, Cuco Ruiz, Sherri Cordova, City Manager Shannon
Wallace and City Attorney Nathan Shultz. Motion was seconded by Councilmember Ruiz. Voting results were:

YES Corbin-Romero, Geist, Rose, Ruiz, Cordova, Grasmick, Jung

NO None

ABSENT None
Motion carried 7-0

Executive session was ended at 3:30 p.m. No further action was taken

Councilmember Corbin-Romero moved to cancel and table the executive session called pursuant to C.R.S. §24-6-402(4)(f)
with regards to a personnel matter until further information is acquired. Motion was seconded by Councilmember Ruiz. Voting
results were:

YES Geist, Rose, Ruiz, Cordova, Grasmick, Corbin-Romero, Jung

NO None

ABSENT None

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, Mayor Jung adjourned the meeting at 3:31 p.m.
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Susan Jung, Mayor
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Rebecca Korinek, Deputy City Clerk



